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Summary 

 

This circular is intended for all clients, whose ships are flying the flag of the Cook Islands. 

 

The Government of the Cook Islands has instructed that all Cook Islands flagged vessels to 
comply with all EU and UN sanctions that apply to Crimea, which include a ban on all imports 
from Crimea and exports to the peninsula that relate to transport, energy and telecoms.  
Further information can be found in MSC 98/INF.9 

 

Ships found to be visiting Crimean ports or waters, after the date of this circular will be 
removed from the register.   

 

If and when the sanctions are lifted a further circular will be issued advising the fleet 
accordingly.  

 

For further information or clarification please contact the Registrar of Ships, a Deputy 
Registrar or Fleet Manager at Maritime Cook Islands; alternatively you may contact Maritime 

Cook Islands Head Office at +682 23848 Phone, +682 23846 Fax, 
fleet@maritimecookislands.com 

Please ensure this has been forwarded to interested parties. 

 


